


Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

In an effort to increase voter turnout at the next municipal election, it is appropriate that the City of 
Vaughan develop a plan for reaching out to potential voters among recent immigrants to Canada, 
who have become citizens----and are therefore entitled to vote, but who still lack sufficient fluency 
in English to participate fully in the election process. 

Attachments 

Region of York’s COMMUNITY SNAPSHOTS: Recent Immigrants Living in York Region, pp. 78-
83 
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Councillor- Ward 2 
 
















